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Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: HARVEST FESTIVAL COLLECTION – WEEK COMMENCING 9th October 2023

During week commencing 9th October we will be collecting Harvest Festival donations.  We hope that as a family you might be able to make a food donation and bring it to school during week commencing 9th October.  On Monday 16th October the children will attend a whole school Harvest Festival assembly held by Reverend Nicholas Calver.

Our school have chosen to support Horley Food bank (see link below) and the food you donate is needed more than ever and will be put to good use there.

www.horelyfoodbank.com


All donations should be brought in by the children and handed to their Class Teacher during week commencing 10th October.  Please do not hand in donations to the school office.

The charity are currently asking for the following items (no fresh food please):

Tinned meat - ham, meatballs, curry, etc.
Cooking sauces
Toilet rolls
[image: ]Pasta & rice









Thank you for your support for this worthy charity.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Turvey
Acting Headteacher
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